Midcoast Community Council

A Municipal Advisory Council to the
San Mateo County Board of Supervisors

Post Office Box 64
Moss Beach, CA 94038

28 June 1995

Honorable Ted Lempert, President
Board of Supervisors

County of San Mateo

County Government Center
Redwood City, CA 94063

re: San Mateo County Planners Association
Honorable Members of the Board of Supervisors:

The Midcoast Community Council has been working, through its Planning and
Zoning Committee, to better understand land use, planning, and zoning issues
as they affect the local area. We have a great deal to leamn and are always
looking for opportunities, such as visits by County staff, to enlighten our
community. Recently, we became aware of the existence and purposes of the
San Mateo County Planners Association.

Our Planning and Zoning Committee would like to be able to participate in the
semi-monthly luncheon meetings, and other activities, of this Association, but
has been told that formal Board of Supervisors action would be necessary to
allow any but professional staff planners to participate. At our Council meeting
of 28 June, the Council unanimously approved the recommendation of our
Planning and Zoning Committee, which is attached. We encourage your Board
to assist us in achieving the opportunity to participate in the San Mateo County
Planners Association, perhaps by adopting the proposed resolution included
with this letter. If this cannot be a Consent Agenda item, it would be convenient
to schedule it for the 11 July meeting when Council members will be present.

The Chair of our Planning and Zoning Committee is Elisabeth Vespremi, who
can be reached at the Council’'s mailing address or at (415) 728-9260.
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Sincerely,l ; ,.-’/
i A
Jim Marsh, Chair
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